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Monday, October 22 

8:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, October~ 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, October 24 

7:15 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Thursday, October 25 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday, October 26 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 - 10:00 p.m. 

NOTICES: 

Vol. VII, No. 8 

Missions Information Conference spon-
sored by Foreign Mission Board. 
Appleby Chapel. Everyone is invited. 

Chapel: Brigadier General Norman 
Gaddis, Retired. Highest ranking Ameri-
can POW in Vietnam War. 

Women's Issues in Ministry Support 
Groups. Binkley Chapel, basement 
office. Come share in a growing ex-· 
perience. 

Prayer Breakfast, Cafeteria 

Chapel: Dr. Reed Polk, First Baptist 
Church, Winston-Salem. 

Red Cross Bloodmobile. Sponsored by 
Student Council~Ethics Committee. 
Mackie Hall. See notice. 

Carter E. Bearden, Field Consultant, 
Department of Language Missions, Home 
Mission Board. 

Alabama Club meeting. Small dining 
room - ·-cafeteria. Alabama natives 
and college alumni are invited. 

Marriage Enrichment Retreat for se-
minary couples. Continues through Satur-
day. See details in notice. 

MARRIAGE ENRICHMENT EVENT: On Friday evening (7:00 - 10:00 p.m.) 
and Saturday (9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.), 

October 26-27, the seminary is sponsoring a Marriage Enrichment Retreat 
for seminary couples. Leaders are internationally known, Drs. David and 
Vera Mace, both pioneers in the marriage enrichment field. Through a 
special arrangement, the cost to seminary couples will be only $10.00. 
Child care will be available for a nominal cost ($1.00 per child on Fri-
day and $3.00 per child on Saturday). Registration forms may be completed 
in the Student Affairs office, second floor, Mackie Hall. Child care 
registration must be completed by noon Thursday, October 25. 

ENQUIRY DEADLINE: The deadline to submit material for 
the next edition of the student news-

paper is Wednesday, October 31, 5:00 p.m. Material may be given to the 
editor or placed under the Enquiry office door, Mackie Hall. Al] students 
are welcome to submit items of interest to the seminary community. 

OVER 



LITERARY MAGAZINE: The En!uiry staff is preparing a 
specia literary edition to give ex-

posure to student writers of poetry and prose as well as artists and 
photographers. No deadline is set at present, but those interested may 
contact Rita Rogers through the Student Affairs office. 

BLOODMOBILE: The Red Cross Bloodmobile will be on 
the Southeastern campus Wednesday, 

October 24 from 11 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. This is an opportunity for the 
Seminary community to demonstrate its love and concern for those in need 
of the "gift of life." The entire process usually takes no more than 
one hour. If you cannot give blood, you are encouraged to donate your 
time helping to register, process and provide care for donors. Call 
Mary Agner to volunteer your time (556-2510). 

Material for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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